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Bowden (King), Anissa

From: Waddell, Dena on behalf of CityClerk
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 8:53 AM
To: Beaudry, Jacqueline; Bowden (King), Anissa
Subject: FW: comment on rezoning of 3451 Platt

FYI 
 

From: William Brodovich [mailto:brodovich@att.net]  
Sent: Sunday, October 05, 2014 9:37 AM 
To: CityClerk 
Subject: comment on rezoning of 3451 Platt 
 
Hello, 
 
I am strongly opposed to rezoning 3451 Platt from single family / duplex to multiple family housing. 
 
William Brodovich 
3085 Belvidere  
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